
 

Saupin’s School 
Mohali  

Notice for Class Nursery - VIII 

 

CIRCULAR No. SS/MOH/ 2024/54                             Date: 18.09.2024 

 
Subject: Reminder to Regularly Check the School App for Important 
Announcements/ Information 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings of the day!  
 
This is a gentle reminder to please regularly check our official school app ‘School 
Pad’ for important announcements, updates, and notices. The app serves as our 
primary communication tool for sharing essential information, including emergency 
alerts. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in staying informed through the app.  
 
In case of any difficulty, query or concern – please contact the school reception.  
 
Thank you! 

 

 


